
REMINDER  
MOST IMMEDIATE  

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
(REVENUE DIVISION) 

FEDERAL BOARD OF REVENUE 
***** 

F.No.9(18)/S.HRMIR-I/2021 /4318—k Islamabad, the 31st  January, 2022 

To: All Members/Directors General, FBR (HQ), Islamabad 
All Chief Commissioners-IR (Regional Tax Offices/LT0s) 
All Director Generals-IR 
All Commissioners-IR (Appeals) 

Subject: APPLICATION UNDER RIGHT OF ACCESS TO INFORMATION ACT, 
2017 FILED BY RANA ABRAR KHALID.  

I am directed to refer to Board's letter of even number dated 05.01.2022 on the 

above subject whereby detailed information regarding dual nationality of Government servants 

and spouses was sought in respect of all Cadre/Ex-Cadre/Regular/Contract officers of FBR 

including officers on deputation (BS-17 & above) under your control. However, information 

from most of the field formations is still awaited. 

2. In view of above, it is requested that those offices/officers who have not yet 

submitted respective information shall submit requisite information positively by 04.02.2022.  

(B at r z) 
Secre ary (HRM 
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